COPY OF AIR LETTER.

11.OYD 'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

21, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

24th Merch, 1952,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 25th
January last addressed to the Owners of the steamer
"pANDRA", a copy of which was forwarded to you, I
gshall be glad to learn what arrangements they propose
making to carry out the Speclal Survey.

I have to point out that the Boiler and
Screwshaft Surveys became due at the end of last month
and I shall also be glad to learn what arrangements
are proposed to carry out these inspections and to

effect the boliler repairs referred to in your report
Noe 107870

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

A\

The Surveyors,
HONG KONG.
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